
Staff and governors are committed to the safeguarding and wellbeing of all the 

children in their care. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Head Teacher’s 
 

Fortnightly Newsletter 
        Friday 6th March 2020 

Attendance  
Week Beg: 24/02/2020 and 
02/03/2020.  
 

The information below tells you 
the attendance % for each class, 
for the last two weeks. 
 

Class % % 

1 91.1 99.0 

2 97.6 92.8 

3 99.0 96.0 

4 95.8 99.2 

5 96.3 96.3 

6 99.6 98.3 

7 90.8 97.5 

8 94.6 98.7 

9 97.3 99.1 

10 96.7 85.0 

11 96.3 96.3 

12 97.5 95.0 

 

The classes have been coded 
against the national average.  
Red – Way below average  
Yellow – Below average  
Green – Average or above 
 

Punctuality 
 
The information below tells 
you how many times a child 
has been late at each Key 
Stage in the last two weeks. 
 

Rec/KS1 KS2 

10 20 

16 29 

Please make sure your child 

comes to school on time!  
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
At the end of last half term we had to say farewell to one of our long 
standing teaching assistants in Class 10, Miss McCabe. She has 
successfully secured another job and is working towards becoming a 
teacher herself. We were very sad to lose her but wish her all the best 
for the future and every success in her new exciting role! 
 
We would like to welcome some new teaching assistants to the academy 
this term: 
Mrs Lethbridge – Class 10 
Miss Castleton – Class 10 
Miss Fleet – Class 2 (Miss Doe’s) 
Miss Parkinson – Class 8 (Mrs Rayment’s) 
 
‘Consultation Time’ is coming up shortly for this term. Please take the 
opportunity to come and meet with your child and their class teacher, 
and see all the fantastic work they have been doing! Please look out for 
the appointment letter and let the class teacher know if you can’t make 
it so they can rearrange it for another time. 
 

Best Wishes  

Mrs D Linacre 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
  

 

 

 
  

World Book Day! 

Yesterday we had lots of 

fun activities promoting 

reading for pleasure. Here 

are a few photographs. 

 

Early Words Together 
Thank you to all the nursery parents and family members that continue to participate in our 4 week ‘Early 
Words Together’ Programme. It is always a HUGE success! I would also like to thank the staff and parent 
volunteers that continue to run this fantastic programme and make it so enjoyable! If you get the opportunity to 
join the programme with your nursery child, do not miss it.   

 

   

 

Children enjoyed a 

special assembly led 

by Miss Tunney; 

listening to a mystery 

reader; sharing 

favourite books and 

lots more! 


